MEMORANDUM

To: All Staff

From: Vice Principal (Administration)
Date: August 24, 2021

Subject: Unvaccination and access to Campus

This serves to inform you that the Human Resource Department, Central Ministry, is requesting

the daily attendance of all unvaccinated staff.

You are reminded that you are to present your Covid-19 Vaccination Card and National
Identification Card or show a valid negative PCR test to gain entry to the Campus. This means,

that no one is allowed on the premises unvaccinated nor without a valid negative PCR test.

Please be encouraged to get vaccinated to protect yourself, colleagues and your loved ones from

the dreaded Covid-19 virus.

For your information and cooperation.

Warm regards,

[ Vice Principal
ADMIN
Cyril Potter College of Education

Sig:

Mrs Noella Joseph

Cc:  Mr Alfred King, Permanent Secretary



